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Sections of Grandview Parkway 

will experience periodic closures 

while the Michigan Department 

of Transportation and Elmer's 

construct the West End Beach 

Trail and Access Project. The 

scope of the work includes the 

extension of a non-motorized trail 

along the north side of West 

Grandview Parkway from the 

parking lot at West End Beach to 

Elmwood Avenue; a pedestrian 

crossing of the parkway; a small 

viewing platform and ramped access to the beach; and a stormwater treatment structure. 

 

Residents should be aware the parking lot at West End Beach is closed and users are 

encouraged to use Bay Street as an alternative. Also, the existing dirt pathway along the 

north edge of Grandview Parkway will not be passable throughout the project but the 

paved trail on the south side will remain open. Construction is slated to be complete by 

October 30. 

 

 

 

Original Article: http://www.traverseticker.com/story/west-end-beach-trail-project-underway 
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